
 

See productsafety.govt.nz for  
New Zealand product recall information 

 

Do you own this product? 

ToolPRO – 1600kg Low Profile 
Hydraulic Trolley Jack 

Product Code: 563848 

Manufacturing Batch: TH202311xxxxxxx  

Dates sold: 30th January 2024 – 1st May 
2024 

 

Why the product is recalled: The front wheel axle, lifting 
arm pivot shaft, or cylinder pivot shaft may break during 
normal use. This can also occur while the jack is not in use.  

Hazard: There is a risk of serious injury or death if the jack 
fails causing a vehicle to collapse on a consumer.  
 

 

Consumer should immediately stop using the product and 

check the manufacturing batch of their jack. The 

manufacturing batch is marked on a white label placed near 

the instruction label.  

Consumer with recalled products should return the product 

to their nearest Supercheap Auto store for a replacement 

unit or refund.   

 

For further information, contact Supercheap Auto by phone 
on 0800 500 605 Monday – Friday from 10am to 8pm and 
Weekends from 11am to 7pm (NZDT) or visit 
https://www.supercheapauto.co.nz/  

 

Purchased from: Supercheap Auto stores and online from  

30th January 2024 until 1st May 2024. 

 

https://www.supercheapauto.co.nz/

